
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/8/2012 12:15:15 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: 

Will be down in 5 minutes or so. 

On Aug 8, 2012, at 12:14 PM, "Zafar, Marzia" <marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

> No, but I am here a bit early and was just gonna wait for you. Come down if you can 
> 
> Marzia 
> 
> On Aug 8, 2012, at 12:11 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote: 
> 
» Did you just call ? 
» 
» 
» 
» 
» PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
» To leam more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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